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The Chairman,
Cancer Clinical Committee,
Adelaide Hospital.

Dear Sir,

We would like to bring forward for discussion
by the clindic committee the following matter:-

As we frequently have patients referred from the
Children's Hospital to this committee, we consider it
would be adviseable to have liason officer attached to
the clinic from the surgical staff of the Children's
Hospital. He would be able to follow up the cases
from the surgical aspect in the Children's Hospital in
the same manner that they are in the staff of the Adel-
aide Hospital. This would be particularly oppor-
tune at the present, as Dr. J. Mayo is on the Children's
Hospital staff and has had valuable experience in radio-
therapy which would be useful to this committee and it
is almost certain, that the Children's Hospital would
appoint him if asked.

We would also like to bring up reccommendation that
Adelalde Hospital staff be asked if they would approve of
this action being taken, or altering the constitution of the
committee to allow of it.

Yours truly,




